
 

MONDAY MESSAGE #3 
 

 

 

Hello All, 

 

This past weekend I was able to take a very quick tour of the majority our 

parade assets in the northern part of the jurisdiction.  I would like to thank our 

past Illustrious Sir Russ Graves, our insurance chairman, for making the 

arrangements for this tour. We were able to verify the location and condition of 

many Units and look forward to verifying the rest.  Our annual insurance 

premium is one of our biggest expenses... so making sure the insurance roster 

is accurate, is a high priority.  Unit presidents/directors... please work with Russ 

G. to verify our Calam assets. 

 

 

I have an UPDATE to the calendar to announce.  The annual educational 

seminars for our Assistant Rabban and Oriental Guides have been moved from 

March to September 2021, so in turn, I am going to move our traditional Divan 

Visits Tour to be a Fall 2021 program, and not take place in late March as 

planned.  Program details will be published when they are determined. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jim Logan 

Potentate. 
 

 


